Vail Resorts Offers $13M to
Settle Class-Action Lawsuits

“Vail Resorts has extended a $13.1 million offer to settle
five wage and labor lawsuits filed in California, a step that
could have implications for a similar lawsuit filed in
Colorado and for anyone who has worked on mountains owned by
Vail Resorts in recent years. The California lawsuits are
similar in many,” reports Kelly Duncan in Park Record.

“Ways to a putative or proposed class action lawsuit filed in
Colorado District Court back in Dec. of 2020. Both allege that
Vail Resorts violated state and federal labor laws in failing
to pay reimbursements for equipment, as well as compensation
for time staff spent training, in meetings or on meal breaks,
getting on the mountain and gearing,”

Read the article.
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